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The School Councillors

 Criw Cymraeg 
Updates

We are so very proud of our Criw this term, they 
have continued with their aim of  promoting 

the Welsh language in our school.  Our 
completed pupil questionnaires  have now 

been shared with our Governing Body and it is 
wonderful to hear that they have been 

actioning key point so that we can improve our 
school.  Our  monthly podcast, called Podlediad 

Criw Cymraeg, is still available  on Spotify!  
Diolch mawr i Mrs James and Chiara from Fun 
Club, who have helped us with our interviews 
this half term.   We are also very lucky that a 
parent, Mr Hughes, has kindly supported us 
with sourcing paint for our caban, we look 

forward to getting our caban painted next half 
term.  Diolch mawr i PaintWell in Abergele for 
the generous donation.  We'll update you all 

next half term on how the Criw have been using 
these areas on our yard. 

The focus for the school council this term has been 
#MegaMaths! The school councillors have collected 

pupil voice by gather 'quotes' from their peers 
about how they feel about #MegaMaths.  These 

quotes  will then be used in our findings! We have   
completed the #MegaMaths survey ready for the 

classes to complete! 
Mia and Marni have created #MegaMaths posters. 
which are dispayed on our school council board. 
Other school councillors are nearly finished with 

their posters. 
Finally, the school councillors did an excellent job 
presenting to the Govenors! We are very proud of 
them representing the pupil voice in our school! 

The Eco warriors have carried out a practical 
investigation looking at the issues of ocean 

litter. They looked at the problem of wet wipes 
being flushed and found they don’t break up 

the same as toilet paper.   They have then done 
some independent research looking at how our 

school connects to the sea. Finally, they went 
to the beach to carry out a litter pick. They 

have collected this data ready for the next part 
of the Ocean friendly award 'Take action'.


